## **Montana Technological University News**

## Montana Tech to Hold Public Zoom Session about Nursing Department Name Change WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2021

Montana Technological University is seeking comment from the public about changing the name of the university's nursing department to the Sherry Lesar School of Nursing pending Montana Board of Regents approval. The university will hold an online information session with public comment on Tuesday, November 2 at 4:00 pm. The zoom session can be accessed at

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81459685380. Comments can also be emailed to provost@mtech.edu before November 8 or mailed to the following:

Provost Office Montana Technological University 1300 W. Park Butte, MT 59701

**Event type** Calendar Announcement

Events calendar powered by 25Live

Printed: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at 2:04 PM PST